
 
No.EB3 /4230/2010/HRD (3)             Dated, 9th March 2011 
 
From 
 

State Public Information Officer          
 
To 

All Head of Institutions 
(thr’ e-mail) 
 

Sir, 
             

Sub:-  IHRD – Right to Information Act 2005 – Remittance of fees – 
Acceptance and rejection of application - Reg: 

 

It has come to the notice of the undersigned that some of the Head of 

Institutions has not carried out the rules relating to remittance of fees notified 

vide No.EB3/11612/2009/HRD dated 14.09.2009.  Hence it is directed to all 

Head of Institutions to strictly comply with the notification on remittance of 

fees while seeking information under Right to Information Act 2005 from 

IHRD and associate institutions.  Copy of the notification is also enclosed for 

further guidance. 

     Yours faithfully 
             Sd/-                

   State Public Information Officer          
           (Administrative Officer) 

 
Encl: As stated above 
 
   Approved for Issue 
               Sd/- 
Junior Superintendent 
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